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  From Zero to Hero Jeremy Diamond,2009-08 When
Dashiell James, janitor for Jack Diesel's racing
team, causes an explosion in a secret laboratory,
he becomes Jimmy Dash, lead driver for Team
Flatstock, known on the circuit as Team
Laughingstock. Includes instructions on how to
draw Jimmy Dash and Jack Diesel's racecar.
  Encyclopedia of Video Games [2 volumes] Mark J.
P. Wolf,2012-08-16 This encyclopedia collects and
organizes theoretical and historical content on
the topic of video games, covering the people,
systems, technologies, and theoretical concepts as
well as the games themselves. This two-volume
encyclopedia addresses the key people, companies,
regions, games, systems, institutions,
technologies, and theoretical concepts in the
world of video games, serving as a unique resource
for students. The work comprises over 300 entries
from 97 contributors, including Ralph Baer and
Nolan Bushnell, founders of the video game
industry and some of its earliest games and
systems. Contributing authors also include
founders of institutions, academics with doctoral
degrees in relevant fields, and experts in the
field of video games. Organized alphabetically by
topic and cross-referenced across subject areas,
Encyclopedia of Video Games: The Culture,
Technology, and Art of Gaming will serve the needs
of students and other researchers as well as
provide fascinating information for game
enthusiasts and general readers.
  Disability, the Media and the Paralympic Games
Carolyn Jackson-Brown,2020-06-04 This book focuses
on the ground-breaking coverage of the London 2012
Paralympic Games by the UK’s publicly owned but
commercially funded Channel 4 network, coverage
which seemed to deliver a transformational shift
in attitudes towards people with disabilities. It
sheds important new light on our understanding of
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media production and its complex interactions with
sport and wider society. Drawing on political
economy and cultural studies, the book explores
why and how a marginalised group was brought into
the mainstream by the media, and the key
influencing factors and decision-making processes.
Featuring interviews with key people involved in
the television and digital production structures,
as well as organisational archives, it helps us to
understand the interplay between creativity and
commerce, between editorial and marketing
workflows, and about the making of meaning. The
book also looks at coverage of the Rio
Paralympics, and ahead to the Tokyo Games, and at
changing global perceptions of disability through
sport. This is fascinating reading for any
advanced students, researchers, or sport
management or media professionals looking to
better understand the media production process or
the significance of sport and disability in wider
society.
  From zero to hero Wanda Montanelli,2023-12-13 In
daily encounters on TV, press editorials and news
reports, the only reason seeming to compel
insiders is their circulation or audience.
Everyone else turns a blind eye to it. Nobody
cares about knowing that the higher the audience,
the more links to Twitter there’ll be or that the
more likes on Facebook there’ll be, the seeds of
gratuitous violence are more effectively sown.
This is called emulation or, in the
psychopathology of communication, the “Werther
effect”. Our society is full of frustrated
individuals who ascribe their own failings to the
world around them and it may be the case that some
marginalised people regard themselves as being
rather low on the social scale and therefore
choose to give themselves hero status, worthy of
the newspaper front pages. Consequently, they may
happen to take action by seizing a firearm in
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search of verification of them transforming their
empty existence into stuff of legend, giving
enough to take about for days, months and years to
come. Such a breakthrough, from zero to hero!
Translator: Rhys Llwyd PUBLISHER: TEKTIME
  Summary of Michael Golembesky & John R.
Bruning's Level Zero Heroes Everest
Media,2022-06-15T22:59:00Z Please note: This is a
companion version & not the original book. Sample
Book Insights: #1 The chow hall line moved very
slowly. Everyone was on edge. The closer to the
flagpole, the more little things matter, and Herat
was our flagpole. The headquarters culture was
very different from the combat culture. #2 Jay was
a squared-away Marine. He was highly intelligent
and well spoken, and he had a deep voice that
could project like a drill instructor’s when he
got fired up. He made a point of taking care of
everyone’s crypto changes. #3 The rules of
engagement for the NATO forces in Afghanistan had
changed under the new commander, General Stanley
McChrystal. Where once our troops had flexibility
on the battlefield, McChrystal’s feel-good
tactical directives had clipped the wings of our
aggressiveness. #4 The valley’s remoteness had
shielded it from most of the post-9/11 violence
that had engulfed the rest of Afghanistan. The
area had not even been patrolled by NATO forces
before our arrival.
  Comic Book Nation Bradford W. Wright,2003-10-17
A history of comic books from the 1930s to 9/11.
  Catalog of Copyright Entries Library of
Congress. Copyright Office,1974
  Significant Zero Walt Williams,2017-09-19 An
award-winning videogame writer offers a rare
behind-the-scenes look inside the gaming industry,
and expands on how games are transformed from mere
toys into meaningful, artistic experiences--
  CMJ New Music Report ,2002-02-11 CMJ New Music
Report is the primary source for exclusive charts
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of non-commercial and college radio airplay and
independent and trend-forward retail sales. CMJ's
trade publication, compiles playlists for college
and non-commercial stations; often a prelude to
larger success.
  A Companion to Television Janet Wasko,Eileen R.
Meehan,2020-03-17 The latest edition of the
acclaimed volume on television studies, featuring
new original essays from leading scholars in the
field Although the digital age has radically
altered the media and communications landscape
worldwide, television continues to play a
significant part of our lives. From its earliest
beginnings through to the present day, television
and its influence has been the subject of
extensive study, critique, and analysis. A
Companion to Television brings together
contributions from prominent international
scholars comprising a wide range of perspectives
on the medium. Original essays define television
in its current state, explore why it is still
relevant, survey the ways in which television has
been studied, discuss how television has changed,
and consider what television might look like in
the future. Now in its second edition, this
compendium includes fresh chapters that cover
technological changes affecting television,
contemporary approaches to understanding
television audiences, new programming trends and
developments, and more. Addressing nine key areas
of television studies, such as industry, genres,
programs, and audiences, the Companion offers
readers a balanced, well-rounded, integrative
approach to scholarship in the field. This volume:
Provides overviews of extensive original research
from leading scholars and theorists Examines
television’s development and significance in
various regions of the world Includes national and
regional outlines of television around the world
Features theoretical overviews of various critical
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approaches to television studies Explores
historical, economic, institutional, political,
and cultural issues studied by media scholars
Presenting diverse perspectives on topics ranging
from television advertising to satirical
representations of the industry, A Companion to
Television, Second Edition is an invaluable
resource for those in undergraduate courses in
television studies, as well as in general media
studies and communications.
  Zero the Hero Joan Holub,2012-02-28 Zero. Zip.
Zilch. Nada. That's what all the other numbers
think of Zero. He doesn't add anything in
addition. He's of no use in division. And don't
even ask what he does in multiplication. (Hint:
Poof!) But Zero knows he's worth a lot, and when
the other numbers get into trouble, he swoops in
to prove that his talents are innumerable.
  Official Gazette of the United States Patent and
Trademark Office ,2003
  Billboard ,2002-01-12 In its 114th year,
Billboard remains the world's premier weekly music
publication and a diverse digital, events, brand,
content and data licensing platform. Billboard
publishes the most trusted charts and offers
unrivaled reporting about the latest music, video,
gaming, media, digital and mobile entertainment
issues and trends.
  Power at Ground Zero Lynne B. Sagalyn,2016-08-05
The destruction of the World Trade Center complex
on 9/11 set in motion a chain of events that
fundamentally transformed both the United States
and the wider world. War has raged in the Middle
East for a decade and a half, and Americans have
become accustomed to surveillance, enhanced
security, and periodic terrorist attacks. But the
symbolic locus of the post-9/11 world has always
been Ground Zero--the sixteen acres in Manhattan's
financial district where the twin towers
collapsed. While idealism dominated in the initial
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rebuilding phase, interest-group trench warfare
soon ensued. Myriad battles involving all of the
interests with a stake in that space-real estate
interests, victims' families, politicians, the
Port Authority of New York and New Jersey, the
federal government, community groups,
architectural firms, and a panoply of ambitious
entrepreneurs grasping for pieces of the pie-raged
for over a decade, and nearly fifteen years later
there are still loose ends that need resolution.
In Power at Ground Zero, Lynne Sagalyn offers the
definitive account of one of the greatest
reconstruction projects in modern world history.
Sagalyn is America's most eminent scholar of major
urban reconstruction projects, and this is the
culmination of over a decade of research. Both
epic in scope and granular in detail, this is at
base a classic New York story. Sagalyn has an
extraordinary command over all of the actors and
moving parts involved in the drama: the long
parade of New York and New Jersey governors
involved in the project, Mayor Michael Bloomberg,
various Port Authority leaders, the ubiquitous
real estate magnate Larry Silverstein, and
architectural superstars like Santiago Calatrava
and Daniel Libeskind. As she shows, political
competition at the local, state, regional, and
federal level along with vast sums of money drove
every aspect of the planning process. But the
reconstruction project was always about more than
complex real estate deals and jockeying among
local politicians. The symbolism of the
reconstruction extended far beyond New York and
was freighted with the twin tasks of symbolizing
American resilience and projecting American power.
As a result, every aspect was contested. As
Sagalyn points out, while modern city building is
often dismissed as cold-hearted and detached from
meaning, the opposite was true at Ground Zero.
Virtually every action was infused with symbolic
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significance and needed to be debated. The
emotional dimension of 9/11 made this large-scale
rebuilding effort unique; it supercharged the
complexity of the rebuilding process with both
sanctity and a truly unique politics. Covering all
of this and more, Power at Ground Zero is sure to
stand as the most important book ever written on
the aftermath of arguably the most significant
isolated event in the post-Cold War era.
  Chinese Television in the Twenty-First Century
Ruoyun Bai,Geng Song,2014-09-15 The past two
decades witnessed the rise of television
entertainment in China. Although television
networks are still state-owned and Party-
controlled in China, the ideological landscape of
television programs has become increasingly
diverse and even paradoxical, simultaneously
subservient and defiant, nationalistic and
cosmopolitan, moralistic and fun-loving,
extravagant and mundane. Studying Chinese
television as a key node in the network of power
relationships, therefore, provides us with a
unique opportunity to understand the tension-
fraught and , paradox-permeated conditions of
Chinese post-socialism. This book argues for a
serious engagement with television entertainment.
rethinking, It addresses the following questions.
How is entertainment television politically and
culturally significant in the Chinese context? How
have political, industrial, and technological
changes in the 2000s affected the way Chinese
television relates to the state and society? How
can we think of media regulation and censorship
without perpetuating the myth of a self-serving
authoritarian regime vs. a subdued cultural
workforce? What do popular televisual texts tell
us about the unsettled and reconfigured relations
between commercial television and the state? The
book presents a number of studies of popular
television programs that are sensitive to the
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changing production and regulatory contexts for
Chinese television in the twenty-first century. As
an interdisciplinary study of the television
industry, this book covers a number of important
issues in China today, such as censorship,
nationalism, consumerism, social justice, and the
central and local authorities. As such, it will
appeal to a broad audience including students and
scholars of Chinese culture and society, media
studies, television studies, and cultural studies.
  Ground Zero Dogs Meish Goldish,2012-08-01 Omar
Rivera, an office worker who is blind, and his
guide dog, Salty, were on the 71st story of the
World Trade Center’s North Tower on the morning of
September 11, 2001 when terrorists hijacked two
planes and crashed them into the World Trade
Center towers. Omar’s coworkers raced to the
stairway to escape the burning building. With
chaos all around, Omar told his dog to guide him
down the stairs. Would Salty be able to lead his
owner to safety? In this book, young readers will
meet the brave dogs that helped people during and
after the deadly terrorist attack. From guide dogs
that calmly led their owners to safety, to the 300
search-and-rescue dogs that used their powerful
sense of smell to try to find survivors in the
rubble, these incredible animals were part of the
largest canine rescue operation in U.S. history.
With true stories and full-color photographs of
dogs working at Ground Zero, this book is sure to
appeal to dog lovers everywhere.
  Catalog of Copyright Entries. Part 1. [B] Group
2. Pamphlets, Etc. New Series Library of Congress.
Copyright Office,1937
  Strategic Integration of Social Media into
Project Management Practice Silvius,
Gilbert,2016-02-02 The functionality of social
networking platforms has caused such technologies
to become an integral part of modern society. Once
limited to only personal purposes, the use of
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these platforms within organizations has seen
significant growth in recent years. Strategic
Integration of Social Media into Project
Management Practice is an authoritative reference
source for the latest research on benefits and
challenges presented by the integration of online
social networks in the project development
process. Highlighting relevant perspectives on
team communication, effective collaboration, and
stakeholder engagement, this book is an essential
resource for project managers, researchers,
graduate-level students, and practitioners
interested in the innovative uses of social media
in professional settings.
  Where Have All the Heroes Gone? Bruce
Peabody,Krista Jenkins,2017-02-14 From the men and
women associated with the American Revolution and
Civil War to the seminal figures in the struggles
for civil and women's rights, Americans have been
fascinated with icons of great achievement, or at
least reputation. But who spins today's narratives
about American heroism, and to what end? In Where
Have All the Heroes Gone?, Bruce Peabody and
Krista Jenkins draw on the concept of the American
hero to show an important gap between the views of
political and media elites and the attitudes of
the mass public. The authors contend that
important changes over the past half century,
including the increasing scope of new media and
people's deepening political distrust, have drawn
both politicians and producers of media content to
the hero meme. However, popular reaction to this
turn to heroism has been largely skeptical. As a
result, the conversations and judgments of
ordinary Americans, government officials, and
media elites are often deeply divergent.
Investigating the story of American heroes over
the past five decades provides a narrative that
can teach us about such issues as political
socialization, institutional trust, and political
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communication.
  Heroes in a Global World Susan J. Drucker,Gary
Gumpert,2008 Support certain conclusions about
heroes: All cultures have them; all cultures need
them; and who or what is considered heroic may
vary from culture to culture. This book provides a
survey and stimulates the consideration of
continuity and change with regard to heroes.
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